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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 6. 1976 

A DMINIS TRA TIV ELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJE.CT: 

JERRY JONES 

JIM CONNOR~/; 

Meeting with Carla Hills 

· Confirming covers ation earlier today, the President reviewed 
the letter from Secretary Hills requesting a meeting with the 
President and made the following notation: 

"Let's do it next week. 11 

Please follow-up with appropriate action. 

cc: Dick Cheney 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 4, 1976 

MR PRESIDENT: 

The attached is for your information. 
It will be handled in a routine manner 
unless you indicate otherwise . 
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DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT 
Washington, D. C. 20410 

The Secretary 

August 4, 1976 

Dear Mr. President: 

There are a number of housing and urban matters that are 

receiving current public comment which I believe we should 

discuss. Since June 14, I have made repeated efforts to secure 

fifteen minutes on your calendar. I fully appreciate the tremen-

dous demands made upon your schedule, and I would not continue 

to request this time if I did not see a real need for such a 

discussion. 

Rod and I thoroughly enjoyed the lovely dinner that you and 

Mrs. Ford gave in honor of President Kekkonen last evening 

and send our warmest thanks. 

Sincerely, 

Is/ Carla 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

For Your Infortnation: ------
For Appropriate Handling: V 

!t<tt=-
Robert D. Linder 
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DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20410 

THE SECRETARY 



I 

~ 



\ 

DEPARTMENT O"" ~ / 
HOUSING AND URBAN DEV""'t"LOPMEI\IT 

THE SECRETARY 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20410 

tl 

OFFICIAL BUSINESS 

; ~G:~-,. 

'AUG <:. 




